
From: Carol <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>  
Sent: 02 October 2020 15:09 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2020/0689 Banks Cottage, Chipping Road, 
Longridge PR3 2NB 
 
FAO Laura Eastwood 
 
Thornley with Wheatley PC has considered this resubmission planning application and no 
objections have been raised. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carol Ansbro 
Clerk to PC 

 


